Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Batty, Ryan@DTSC [Ryan.Batty@dtsc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 2:43 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Bystra, John@DTSC; Tatoian-Cain, Carolyn@DTSC
Subject: ACEH Case No. RO0003131

Mr. Wickham,

Thank you for copying DTSC on your correspondence relating to ACEH Case No. RO0003131. The DTSC project manager
responsible for oversight at the former Parks AFB has changed and is now Mr. John Bystra (John.Bystra@dtsc.ca.gov).
Please send any future correspondence relating to this site to Mr. Bystra.

Regards,

Ryan Batty

Hazardous Substances Engineer
Engineering and Special Projects Office
Department of Toxic Substances Control
8800 Cal Center Drive

Sacramento, California 95826

Phone: (916) 255-6424

Email: Ryan.Batty@dtsc.ca.gov




